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VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

April 4, 2011

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DT 11-024 (Petition by Union Telephone Company for an Alternative Form of Regulation)

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced matter, on behalf of Union Telephone Company, Inc.
(the “Petitioner”), are an original and six (6) written copies of Exhibit 2/Corrected Attachment G
(Access Line-Loss Summary Report (2004-20 10)). Corrected Attachment G is intended to
accompany the Prefiled Direct Testimony of Thomas E. Murray, which was filed by the Petitioner
on February 4,2011.

I also enclose an additional written copy, together a self-addressed and stamped envelope. Would
you kindly date-stamp the additional copy and send it to me by return mail?

The original Attachment G, submitted on February 4, 2011, was filed in error and reflects an earlier
working draft that was subsequently corrected. Due to a clerical error in the production of the
petition package, the earlier, erroneous version was included with the filing. Please disregard the
original Attachment G, as it is inaccurate. Corrected Attachment G represents the accurate version
of the Petitioner’s filing.

The only difference between the original and Corrected versions is the text of the Note.
Specifically, the Note to Corrected Attachment G refers to “PRI” circuits, while the Note in the
original version erroneously referred to “T-1” circuits. This error came to light during discovery
conducted by the Office of Consumer Advocate.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Paul J. Phillips

Enclosure
cc: Electronic Service List, DT 11-024


